
13 August 2021 
 
 
HERNANDO A. ENAL 
Head, SVT Secretariat 
Manager, TEZ Assistance and Monitoring Department 
Tourism Infrastructure and Enterprises Zone Authority (TIEZA) 
Pasay City 
   
Dear Mr. Enal : 
 
This refers to your letter requesting representatives from the Department of Tourism 
(DOT) MIMAROPA to be designated as San Vicente Flagship Tourism Enterprise Zone 
(SVFTEZ) Inter-Agency Sub Technical Working (TWG) group. 
 
In view of this, please be informed that the undersigned designated the following 
personnel of this office : 
 

 
Thank you and best regards. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
ENGR. CHRISTOPHER V. MORALES 
OIC – Assistant Secretary for Regional  
Operations, Coordination, and  
Tourism Standards and Regulation 
Regional Director, MIMAROPA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sub-TWG Full Name 

1. Sub-TWG for the identification of areas to 
be reclassified as Alienable and Disposable 
 

Faye Angeli A. Reyes 

2.  Sub-TWG for the redrafting of the Inter-
Agency MOA for the implementation of the 
permitting system in SVFTEZ 
 

Cecil V. Aranton &/or Elizabeth 
Viray 


